
September 12, 2016 meeting 

 

Meeting was called to order. 

 

Secretary report was accepted as sent out. 

 

Treasurer report was given and accepted. 

 

Turn in any time sheets to Gary so he can get the time turned into the county. 

 

Gary received a new contract from the county.  There are a few changes.  We will vote on it at the next 

meeting. 

 

Fall work day will be Saturday October 15th.  Meet at Burma trail at 8:30.  Lunch will be provided. 

 

A reminder that membership dues are due.  $10.00 single or $15.00 family.  They can be paid to either  

Paula Denfeld   or  Cindy Manecke 

509 W Redwood St  W4103 Cty Rd M 

Lot #19    Edgar WI 54426 

Edgar WI 54426 

 

Membership application can be found on the web site also. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting will be held Monday October 10, 2016 at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall 


